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For many years now, we envisioned Dasmarifias Village to be a truly wired community
that provides the best connectivity services that are fast, reliable, and sufficient to
serve the needs of its residents in this high-speed digital age. We desired to live in a
village without unsightly telecommunication wires crisscrossing our streets, while
hoping that these same wires do not get cut by falling tree branches during strong
winds and typhoons or gnawed on by voracious squirrels.

We have good news for everyone.

Our partner telecommunications service providers — namely Sky, PLDT/Smart, and
Globe — have given their commitment to fully migrate all their remaining subscribers
to our newly-built Underground Fiber facilities. As we speak, most of our residents
already enjoy the benefits of this facility, and we thank those who have already
completed their migration process.

A related objective is to begin pulling down all our current aerial facilities, so we must
ensure that all subscribers have transferred to the new underground facilities.

We have therefore agreed to allow the service providers to conduct the final migration
activities starting November 04, 2022, as follows:

1. Actual home visit to subscribers to conduct a pre-survey of the residence and

assure its readiness.
2. Availability of contractors on-site to complete the immediate transfer of facilities.
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. Schedule the migration activities per cluster as specified below:

Street Names Migration Period
Acacia, Caballero, Calumpang, Campanilla, Gladiola, Nov 4 - 11
Gloriosa, Granada, Pasay Road
Carissa, Cypress, Dasmarinas Ave, Sagu, Sampaguita, Nov 11 - 18

Santan, Tamarind
Amorsolo, Kalachuchi, Kalamansi, Kamias, Kasoy,

Lumbang, Mabolo, Mahogany, Palomaria, Pomelo, Nov 18 — 25
Siniguelas
Avocado, Banyan, Bougainvilla, Macopa, Magnolia, Nov 25 — Dec 4

Milflores, Morado, Palm Avenue, Paraiso




The DVA Board of Governors encourages residents to have their facilities migrated as
scheduled above to immediately avail of the improved quality and support for our
voice, cable, and internet services. We strongly urge you to take advantage of this
opportunity so as not to be affected by the impending pullout of the old aerial facilities.

We look forward to your cooperation as we all work towards better telecommunication
services to our beloved residents.

ANTONIO LYNA M. OCAMPO
Village Manager




